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Ethan Mollasalehi 
Supervisor, U.S. Wind and Solar Operations 

Direct Line: 508-439-6917 
Email: ethan_mollasalehi@transalta.com 

June 1, 2021 

Ms. Donna Hanson, Town Administrator Mr. Jonathan A. Evans, Presiding Officer 
Antrim Town Hall, 66 Main St New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee  
P.O. Box 517 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Antrim, NH  03440 Concord, NH 03301-2429 
United States United States 

Re: SEC Docket No. 2021-02 
 Investigation of Complaints Regarding Antrim Wind Energy Facility 
 Completion of Turbine Lighting Upgrade 

Dear Mr. Evans, Ms. Hanson: 

Antrim Wind Energy, LLC (“Antrim Wind”) is pleased to advise you that Terma North America, 
Inc. (“Terma”), the manufacturer of the radar-operated Aircraft Detection Lighting System 
(“ADLS”) for the Antrim Wind facility, completed its upgrade work on May 31, 2021 successfully 
and on schedule.  Terma will be providing Antrim Wind with a summary of the work performed on 
the ADLS over the month of May 2021. Antrim Wind will in turn provide a copy of that report to 
you once received. Terma also intends to conduct an aircraft test of the system in the coming 
weeks, upon finalizing the test plan.  

Antrim Wind respectfully requests that the Site Evaluation Committee and Antrim Selectboard 
also include a copy of all future correspondence in respect of this matter to the attention of Ethan 
Mollasalehi, Supervisor, U.S. Wind and Solar for TransAlta Corporation via email at 
ethan_mollasalehi@transalta.com. 

For all media inquiries within New Hampshire, please contact Laura Kiernan, who is working on 
behalf of TransAlta in New Hampshire. Please contact her at lkiernannh@gmail.com or by 
telephone at: 1 (603) 496-9111. 

Yours truly, 

TRANSALTA CORPORATION 

(electronically submitted) 

Ethan Mollasalehi 
Supervisor, U.S. Wind and Solar Operations 

cc:  New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee Docket No. 2021-02 Distribution List 
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